
September Newsletter

We are excited for the 2025-2026 year. We
are kicking the year off September 22 at
6:30pm. Join us for fellowship, meet
parish staff, and hear from grant
recipients. We are offering a special BOGO
membership for any member who brings a
new member to join so $10 each. This
special price includes wives of all Knights
of Columbus members. 

The Women’s Guild has new shirts.
To order your shirt to wear
proudly as we volunteer around
the parish complete the order
form attached to the email or
available on the Women’s Guild
page of the website.

We are so grateful you are all so ready and

willing to help the parish and community when a

request for help is sent out even on short notice.

WELCOME

NEW WOMEN’S GUILD SHIRTS

THANK YOU!

STAY TUNED...
Sacred Heart Ministry Fair is coming September
27-28. Stay tuned to see how you can help the
Women’s Guild that weekend after all masses. 

Winter Wearables Drive coming this October.

Father Chris thanks everyone who made
meals for him in the month of August. They
were wonderful and greatly appreciated. 

Thanks for donating school supplies for this year’s

drive. We collected over 1200 items to be donated

to West Des Moines Human Services along with

$500. 
Thank you to all who signed up to provide cookies
for St. Vincent de Paul throughout the year and
for the desserts for the confirmation retreat.


